
 
 

 

Welcome NUFYP Students! 

New Student Orientation, Fall 2025 

 
 

 
 

 

 

We are excited to have you joining us this year. We 
expect you to have a lot of questions, and we hope to 
answer those questions here. Make sure to check the 
Orientation Week schedule on our website. There is 

also a tab for parents with the most important 
information about NUFYP and the University 
departments that work closely with students.  

 
We also would like to invite your parents to an 

orientation session of their own.  
 

This will take place on the NU campus Friday, August 8 
beginning at 3.00 PM.  

 
The session will be offered in both Kazakh and 

Russian. 
 

Thank you very much! 
 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1q0O_gDRmIKRakCRMueSSZti17B23PvyIBTvm1SwK0ug/edit?gid=0#gid=0
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1q0O_gDRmIKRakCRMueSSZti17B23PvyIBTvm1SwK0ug/edit?gid=0#gid=0
https://cps.nu.edu.kz/info_for_parents

